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June 13, 2013 
 
Portland, Maine – Hall Internet Marketing – a Maine technology enabled internet marketing firm, is pleased to 
announce the addition of the newest member of its development team – Junior Developer Justin Graten. 
 
Before coming to Hall, Justin attended the University of Southern Maine. In his new role, Justin will work on site 
maintenance and assist with development tasks. 
 
“We are excited to have Justin on our development team,” says Jonas Levasseur, VP of Operations. “His interest 
in web technologies and love for coding makes for a perfect addition to our growing company.” 
 
About Hall Internet Marketing 
 
Hall Internet Marketing is a 14 year old agency that combines technology and expert services to drive cost-
effective Internet Marketing strategies to improve website performance. Hall staff works closely with clients to 
understand their business objectives, their target audience and the competitive environment to create a 
comprehensive, tailored online marketing program that drives success.  Hall helps some of the largest 
employers in Maine, well known Fortune 100 companies and innovative technology businesses to drive more 
sales online. 
 
For more information, visit: http://www.hallme.com/press/ 
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